
San Juan Worship Group 

State of the Meeting 2018 

 

Our worship group meets weekly with a mix of old and new faces, but often in very small 

numbers. We are a support and joy to each other, but the fabric of the meeting feels thin with 

our numbers so small.  We have reached out to Lopez Friends Meeting to discuss coming under 

their care and will take up that conversation this summer.  One attender has transferred her 

membership to Lopez from a distant meeting. 

Several us have continued to develop relationships with larger Quaker organizations and we 

have benefitted from both travelling Friends and from maintaining regular contacts among 

Friends on different islands. 

We have participated in small projects and conversations with other faith groups in the 

community.  

 


